CITY OF

EAU
CLAIRE

February 10, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire will be attending
the Chamber of Commerce Eggs and Issues “State of the City” to be held Friday, February 18, 2022,
beginning at 7 a.m. at the Pablo Center at the Confluence, 128 Graham Avenue, Eau Claire.

City Council President, Terry Weld, and Interim City Manager, Dave Solberg, will recap
highlights from 2021 and take a look ahead at the City's challenges and plans for 2022.

Further details and registration are available through the Eau Claire Area Chamber of
Commerce. This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the
Wisconsin Statutes.

City Manager’s Office

c: News Media
City Clerk

203 S. Farwell St., P.O. Box 5148, Eau Claire, WI 54702-5148
www.eauclairewi.gov|



